
Victorian Regulatory Reforms

Sydney: Monday, 17 July 2023

Endeavour Group (ASX:EDV) acknowledges the announcement made by the Victorian Government on

Sunday, 16 July 2023 regarding reforms for poker machines in the State. We welcome the opportunity to

work closely with the Government via participation in government-nominated working groups as they

determine timelines and models for these proposed changes.

There is still a great deal of detail to work through including implementation timelines - and so it is very

difficult to speculate on the impact of these reforms at this time. However it is worth noting that if

introduced, these reforms would be consistent with measures either already in place or being considered by

several other states, including some of which Endeavour Group is already working with Governments and

regulators to help trial and introduce.

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Disclosure Committee.
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